
Elm and Pine class visited the 

Gilbert White Study Centre to 

investigate rivers. 

 

We measured the profile, the 

water velocity, examined the 

wild life of the water and 

made a river model using 

found materials in the forest. 

 

We also hiked to the top of 

the hangar to see the valley – 

and met a tree that said hi! 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


